
 

 

Kia ora Hāwea/Wānaka SILNA successors: You have an interest in a 50-hectare block of 
land in Wānaka under the Ngāi Tahu Treaty settlement.  

Please update your contact details here by 6 July 2025  

so that information about the land and an invitation to the August roadshow hui can be sent 
to you.  

If your whanaunga are on the working list of successors 
but have passed away, apply to the Māori Land Court in Christchurch for succession. You 
can apply using this form. If you have questions about succession, phone 03 962 4900, or 

email mlcsilna@justice.govt.nz 
 

More Hāwea/Wānaka SILNA information 
 

 

https://www.māorilandcourt.govt.nz/assets/Documents/SILNA/Working-List-of-Potential-Owners-Hawea-Wanaka-SILNA-as-at-25-May-2025.pdf
https://www.māorilandcourt.govt.nz/en/who-we-are/our-rules-and-legislation/silna/update-your-details-hawea-wanaka-substitute-silna-block
https://www.māorilandcourt.govt.nz/assets/Documents/SILNA/Working-List-of-Potential-Owners-Hawea-Wanaka-SILNA-as-at-25-May-2025.pdf
https://www.māorilandcourt.govt.nz/assets/Documents/SILNA/S113-29-93-Appln-to-Determine-Successors-for-SILNA-Lands-Hawea-Wanaka.pdf
mailto:mlcsilna@justice.govt.nz
http://www.whakatau.govt.nz/settlement-implementation-and-redress/haweawanaka-silna
http://www.whakatau.govt.nz/settlement-implementation-and-redress/haweawanaka-silna

